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the original response, please contact the Planning Policy team:

Letter or Email Response:

The Planning Policy Team | am writing to lodge my deep concern and to object to the proposed development planned
for the Brook Road and Ivy Chimneys Road. It is impossible to park in our own roads as it is, as we already have people
coming to park in our roads at 6am Monday - Friday. If we cannot sort out the problems we already have, when the
pavement outside my house has been in need of repair for the last 7 years plus and | am told that there are no
resources to get this repaired how on earth can the council even think of expanding our area. | feel that any expansion
would be hugely detrimental to our quality of life. We are most upset at the proposals laid down. We do hope that the
feelings of all the people whom already live here will be taken into account. A very upset, M Welch NPPF
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